
To whom it may concern, 

Firstly, we would like to thank you for reviewing and handling our manuscript. 

We have edited the manuscript, as per the reviewer and editor recommendations. The modifications 

have been highlighted in the text using yellow color, and will also be listed bellow. 

If you believe the manuscript needs further revision, we stand prepared for a swift response. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Preda Daniel 

Modifications: 

1. Have provided phone number 

2. Have provided Fax number 

3. The image that had arrows drown by hand was modified as per the recommendations of the 

reviewer 

4. There was a mix-up when numbering figures 4 and 5 

5. Added 5 sentences, highlighted yellow in the text, which were accidentally taken out in the 

previous versions of the manuscript. 

6. Have revised the references, provided PMID AND DOI for all except an article in 1963, can 

provide an internet link to where it could be found. 

 

COMMENTS: 

 The authors reported a scarcely seen case of primary parahiatal hernia with a small sliding hiatal 

hernia, as well as their surgical treatment. And their experience highlighted the importance of pre-

operative diagnosis of parahiatal hernia. However, the images included should be marked with 

arrows or labels (not handwritten) identifying relevant structures. 

 

RESPONSE:  Thanks for your comments. The image that had arrows drown by hand was modified as 

per the recommendations of the reviewer 


